

Andre DEBRUYNE M.D.
President
Prof. Emin ERGEN
Secretary General

European Federation of Sports Medicine Associations

Dear Mr. President,

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

As the President of the Hungarian Olympic Committe I am pleased to inform you that I support the candidacy of the Hungarian Society for Sports Medicine to host the 2021 EFSMA CONGRESS in Budapest.

In the history of the modern Olympic Games our sports physicians have played a sigificant role in the achievement of the Hungarian athletes with a total of 501 Hungarian Olympic medals to date. The Hungarian Society for Sports Medicine is and has always been a priority partner for the Hungarian Olympic Committee, not only as a partner regarding full medical care of our elite athletes, but also in the perhaps even more important field of educating our sports professionals.

Hosting the EFSMA Congress in Budapest could have a big positive effect in the growing prestige of Sports Medicine nationally.

We are looking forward to receiving your positive evaluation.

Sincerely yours,

Krisztian Kulcsar

Mr. Krisztián KULCSÁR

President Hungarian Olympic Committee 1124 Budapest Csörsz utca 49-51.

Csorsz utca 49-51

Hungary

t: (+36-1) 386-8000

e: <u>kulcsar.krisztian@olimpia.hu</u> www.olimpia.hu

2017 NOV 0 7.

